
CPSIA General Statement

The Consumer Safety Improvement Act (CPSIA) is a Federal Regulation.  New
testing procedures were introduced at that time for many manufacturers and suppliers
of consumer goods in the United States. This is, basically, for the sale of product to 
children aged 12 and under. 

In order to comply with the CPSIA standards, Budgetcard’s inks and substrates have 
been tested by a third party lab and meet the minimum reporting limit.

Budgetcard’s products are designed for business promotions and directed at an
audience older than 12 years of age. Due to the sale of our products through our 
distributors, we are not aware of the age of the end user.

Although Budgetcard does not produce children’s items, if an order is placed with us 
and will be used by a child 12 years old and younger this information must be stated on 
your purchase order. We will (at that time) realize the job is to be recorded.  We will 
have the appropriate information printed on each piece in order to be compliant. The 
registered information will be included on your proof. 
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